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Scope Change

From time to time unforeseen challenges or opportunities can affect the planned budget, timeline, or overall goals of a project funded by the Student Sustainability Committee. Past examples of these situations include projects coming in under budget but having additional opportunities available, or inclement weather delaying the planting of agriculture projects.
Below please include a brief project summary and your requested changes. Attach additional documents as needed. If you have any questions, please contact the Student Sustainability Committee at sustainability-committee@illinois.edu.
General Information
Project Name: Soil Sampling for Sustainable Landscapes

Total Amount Requested from SSC: $4,925

Contact Information
Applicant Name:  	James Sullivan, Kevin McSweeney (Secondary Contact)	
Unit/Department: 	NRES
Email Address:	 	mcsween@illinois.edu

Project Information
Please provide a brief background of the project, the goals, and the desired outcomes:

Determine soil suitability for native plantings around buildings and undeveloped areas around campus.

All of the field work has been completed. Samples are now being cataloged and prepared for shipping to a soil analysis laboratory for determination of soil nutrients and occurrence of potential metal contaminants.

We expect that the results will provide a framework for determining areas that are i) suitable for native planting, ii) areas that would benefit from nutrient of organic matter additions prior to native planting and iii) possibly some areas that may require remediation (e.g., metal contamination adjacent to laboratory buildings) that is beyond the scope of this project.


Please provide a brief summary of how students will be involved in the project’s changes:

James Sullivan has been responsible for collecting the majority of samples with assistance from project advisors, Kevin McSweeney and John Marlin and other students working on the SSC supported Southern Arboretum Woodlands (SAW) project. Nicole Gamble and Darren Soneson, undergraduate students working on the SAW project will assist Kevin McSweeney in final cataloging and preparation of all soil samples in preparation for shipment to a soil analysis laboratory.


Please provide a brief summary of your requested scope change. How is your request different from your original plan?

The overall scope of the project has not changed and no additional funding is being requested. Because of an interruption in field sampling (see below) we are requesting a consideration for a funding extension until December 2018. We expect that with an approved extension we will have the analytical data in sufficient time to complete the final project report. We plan to ship the samples before the end of August 2018 and receive analytical results by early October.

Additional comments (Optional)
James Sullivan had the opportunity to spend a semester abroad at Massey University, New Zealand which resulted in an interruption in field work and sample collection. This component of the project has now been completed.
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